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REACH AFRICA:
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fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by October 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Thanks to Sponsors… a Church Roof is Built in a Remote Village

The village of Nabitula, like many of the villages in Uganda is remote. They have access to 
more growing food and because of their distance from the more densely populated towns, 
they are somewhat protected from the pandemic. Although they still experience the pain of 
loss, since a death will bring their friends and family back home to the village for burial. 
The towns have faired worse.  But, we at REACH USA would like to thank you for your 
generous response to the local businesses, by providing re-start funds after the shutdowns.


Dear Brethren,

I send you many Christian Greetings from Uganda, especially from our church in Nabitula. We are very much delighted by 
your deep concern and the love you always share with us here in Uganda. On that note, I wish to thank you for your love in 
kind towards roofing Omega Christian Prayer Centre – Nabitula. On September 2nd, 2021, the roofing got started and as 
we currently update you, the iron sheets are on the roof. The Church members were too much excited and extremely happy 
to see their beautiful church building roofed. Pastor Aliwuya Moses and members thank you all for that giving spirit and 
their prayer request is this, “May the Almighty God who started that wonderful work through you, bring it to completion!”  
On the first day, the people who came from Jinja Town to Nabitula witnessed the wonderful reception (as shown above) 
full of praising songs and happy smiles. Before the start of the project, the church building had the wall protection, but will 
now be protected during the rainy season. Church members of all ages voluntarily participated and the work went 
smoothly. There are more stages remaining, like finishing brick work, putting doors and windows, plastering, painting and 
putting electricity in. All the above remaining stages seek more of God’s provision. We kindly request that you continue to 
pray for this Church.  In the meantime, this was a happy day!

God bless you all!!	 	 	 	 …Pastor Fred Tumwebaze
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